
 

 

WAIT UK and Peter Graham's World Culture Association's Christmas Concert 
 
Marshall de Souza 
December 11, 2017 
 

WAIT is teaming up with Peter Graham's World Culture Association to organise an exciting Christmas 

Concert on the afternoon of Saturday, 16th December in Lancaster Gate 

 

The concert is in aid of Hope for Children shelter in Goma, Congo and WAIT UK activities. 

 

Doors will be open at 4pm for a 4.30pm start. 

 

In addition to a WAIT performance, there will be items from Peter and George Ostapko, Mongolese 

dancers, short presentations about the orphanage in Congo and WAIT UK activities, and a Raffle draw 

before the Finale. 

 

Food and Drink will be served at a very reasonable cost! 

 

A poster of the event is attached. 

 

We look forward to seeing you and friends and family at the event! 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Marshall de Souza 

 

 



Hope For Children orphanage in Goma 
Democratic Republic of Congo 
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IN SUPPORT OF ORPHANS 
IN THE CONGO ANO WAIT-UK 


